
CITY OF NEWTON 
 

IN CITY COUNCIL 
 

TRAFFIC COUNCIL ACTIONS 
 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2020 
 
Note: Below is a summary of Traffic Council actions only. A full meeting report 
summarizing the Council’s discussion and public testimony regarding each agenda item 
will be posted on the City website within two weeks following the above meeting date.  
 
Remote Participation: 
 
Present: David Koses, Traffic Council Chair; Captain Jeffrey Boudreau, Newton Police 
Department; Jeremy Freudberg, Alternate Resident Member; Councilor Downs; and Isaac 
Prizant, Traffic Engineer 
 
Also Present: Nicole Freedman, Director of Transportation Planning; Nathan Giacalone, 
Committee Clerk 
 
TC165-20 COUNCILORS LEARY AND GREENBERG, requesting to add EV 

Charging Stations and/or EV Shared Vehicles into the Adams Street 
Parking Lot. (Ward 1) [11/25/20 @ 2:37 PM] 

ACTION: HOLD 5-0. Hold for a trial of the following: Up to two parking spaces 
in the Adams Street Parking Lot may be removed and replaced by a 
combination of spaces reserved for shared electric vehicles and spaces 
reserved for electric vehicle charging.   

 
TC166-20 COUNCILORS LEARY AND GREENBERG, requesting to add EV 

Charging Stations and/or EV Shared Vehicles into the Pearl Street Parking 
Lot.  (Ward 1) [11/25/20 @ 2:37 PM] 

ACTION: HOLD 5-0. Hold for a trial of the following: Up to two parking spaces 
in the Pearl Street Parking Lot may be removed and replaced by a 
combination of spaces reserved for shared electric vehicles and spaces 
reserved for electric vehicle charging.   

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
David Koses, Traffic Council Chair 


